
 
 

February 11, 2020 

 

Attn: Podiatry Student Affairs Office 

 

On behalf of the American Society of Podiatric Medical Assistants and the Zelda Walling Vicha Memorial 

Scholarship Fund we would like to invite qualified students to apply for our annual scholarship. 

The scholarship application for 2020 and the criteria necessary to apply are enclosed. Please feel free to 

photocopy this material so it can be distributed to all interested students. Scholarship applications can 

also be downloaded from the ASPMA website (http://www.aspma.org ). Deadline for receipt of the 

completed applications is May 15, 2020. 

Our plans are to distribute two scholarships in the amount of $2,000 each. These awards will be 

presented to students entering their fourth year of podiatry school in the fall of 2020. The recipients will 

receive their check on or about August 1, 2020 and will be recognized at the ASPMA Annual Meeting to 

be held in conjunction with the 2021 Midwest Podiatry Conference. Attendance at the Conference is not 

mandatory. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tara Brown, PMAC 

Scholarship Chair 

President-Elect 

 

Enclosures  

http://www.aspma.org/

